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Recommendation  
 
That the Board of Education of School District No. 68 (Nanaimo-Ladysmith) approve the 2021/2022 
Enhancing Student Learning Report to be submitted to the Ministry of Education and Child Care by 
September 30, 2022. 
 
Background 
 
As you are aware, the Enhancing Student Learning Report was presented at the September 7, 
2022 Education Committee meeting.  The Enhancing Student Learning Reporting Order requires 
Boards to submit to the Ministry of Education and Child Care by September 30th, an annual 
report in accordance with the requirements in the Order.  
 
Discussion 
 
Following the Education Committee meeting, some minor edits were made to the ESL Report, 
the updated Report is attached to the Agenda and linked below. 
 
Attachments/Links 
 
Appendix A:  NLPS Enhancing Student Learning Report  
 

https://indd.adobe.com/view/15299619-dd92-4965-830f-e5ed059a6b24
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